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MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO: 2020-12-16-033 

TO  : ALL COMPONENT SOCIETIES  
 
SUBJECT : PRC CPC COUNCIL FOR PHYSICIANS 
 
DATE : DECEMBER 16, 2020 

 

Greetings from the Philippine Medical Association!  

 

Please be informed of the PRC Board of Medicine Resolution No. 38 Series of 2020, 

Reconstitution of the Continuing Professional Development Council (CPDC) for 

Physicians, Amending for the Purpose Board Resolution No. 12 (S 2020), as per 

attached. 

 

Furthermore, we would like to inform you that the PMA President, DR. BENITO P. 

ATIENZA, has been appointed as its representative to the CPD Council for Physicians, 

together with the Chairperson, Dr. Eleanor Almoro, and Second Member, Dr. Jose 

Fontanilla. 

 

For your reference. 

 

Thank you! 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

HECTOR M. SANTOS, JR., MD 
Secretary-General 
 


